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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 3:39 PM
To: 'Stellamccaffrey@aol.com'
Subject: RE: FPL Base Rate Increase - Docket 160021-E1

Good afternoon Ms. McCaffrey,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Stellamccaffrey@aol.com [mailto:Stellamccaffrey@aol.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 2:25 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL Base Rate Increase - Docket 160021-E1 
 Florida has many Seniors living on fixed incomes, myself included, who are having a tough time making ends meet.  Basic necessities are almost a luxury these days when faced with increases every time we turn around.  Now FPL is requesting another increase.  Aren't they making enough of a profit on us already without the increase?!   Stella & James McCaffrey 2143 Oxford Ridge Circle Lehigh Acres, FL 33973   
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